
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JULY 22, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

QUITE OFTEN WHEN WE ASK A LISTENER WHAT IT IS ABOUT OUR PROGRAMMING THAT 

KEEPS THEM TUNING IN AGAIN AND AGAIN, IT’S THE MUSIC.  DURING THIS PAST SPRING 

LETTER MONTH, DAVE GAVE HIS TAKE ON THE MUSIC. 

Hello WRVM brothers and sisters in Christ! I've been listening to this station, mostly on 101.7 but 

also 102.7 and 88.5 when out and about for about 3 years. I love most of the music, especially 

anything with banjo, mandolin and fiddle and wouldn't be opposed to having all the music sound 

like that! Personally, I'm not a huge fan of instrumental music because I feel it's necessary in this 

day and age to include the gospel message found in the words of old gospel hymns.I am not able 

to listen all day, but I do enjoy In The Market with Janet Parshall after work and The Gospel 

Greats on Saturday and occasionally Night Sounds. I've always enjoyed Unshackled as well. 

 [PAT – EMAIL] I am 60 years old and have been returning to my faith and life in Jesus, thanks in 

part to you. Please keep up the good work, you’re an inspiration to many. I miss Rich Frischkorn, 

but I welcome Ken and enjoy him very much. God bless you all, 

[DIANA – EMAIL] Dear WRVM Staff, Thank you for your faithful radio ministry.   I appreciate all 

that you do to spread the Good News! May God richly bless you.  

LET ME REMIND YOU THAT YOU CAN PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS FOR OUR 55TH 

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION TAKING PLACE ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 AT 

CELEBRATION CHURCH. SPECIAL MUSIC WILL FEATURE LEGACY FIVE. TICKETS ARE JUST 

$20 EACH.  

AND THE NEXT MORNING, OUR BUS GOING TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IN 

PIGEON FORGE TN HITS THE ROAD. WE STILL HAVE SOME SEATS OPEN FOR THAT TRIP. 

COMPLETE INFORMATION IS ON OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG.  

YOU’LL ALSO NOW FIND COMPLETE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR BUS TRIP TO THE GRAND 

HOTEL ON MACKINAC ISLAND. WE ARE NOW TAKING RESERVATIONS FOR THAT. WE 

NORMALLY TAKE TWO BUSES AND FILL THEM BOTH. THIS YEAR IT’S ONLY ONE BUS SO 

REGISTER EARLY. 

AS ALWAYS, I THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT. YOUR PRAYERS AND YOUR 

GIFTS ARE WHAT KEEP THIS LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO MINISTRY GOING. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


